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The Parish Council met on 20th May 2014 and considered a number of items. 

Clerk to the Parish Council: 

Mrs Iona Taylor 
c/o Morningside, Grewelthorpe, RIPON, HG4 3BT 
Tel: 01765-658376 
E-mail: nsparishclerk@yahoo.co.uk 
www.northstainleyparishcouncil.btck.co.uk 
 

 

The next Parish Council 

Meeting will be on 1st July at 

7.30pm in North Stainley 
Village Hall’s side meeting 

room. 
 

 

2013/14 

ACCOUNTS 
 

The Parish Council’s 2013/14 accounts have now been completed 
and are displayed in full on it’s website at:  

www.northstainleyparishcouncil.btck.co.uk/Financials 
A summary of the accounts is given below: 

Income Expenditure 

Precept £8,950 Clerk £2,470 

Maintenance Grants £1,455 Grasscutting £1,582 

Misc.  £68 Parish Caretaker £1,528 

Interest £1 Play Area £658 

  Insurance £533 

  YLCA Membership £253 

  Donations £157 

  Payroll £90 

  Auditing £70 

  Hall Hire £52 

  Misc.  £30 
TOTAL £10,474 TOTAL £7,423 

The Council finished the year significantly under-budget due to 
lower than expected costs maintaining the playground and the 
timing of receiving grants.  
If you have any questions about the accounts (which are currently 
going through the audit process), or would like further information 
then please contact the Clerk whose details are given below.  
 

THE STAVELEY ARMS 

Supporting North Stainley 
Tell us what you want 

  We are here for you..... 
Please forward all suggestions/requests to 

Stefano at The Staveley Arms. 

Glenys Bailey has been re-elected as Chair 

for the next year and Margaret Goddard as 

Vice-Chair. 

 

JULIAN SMITH MP 

The dates of Mr Smith’s regular 
surgeries in this area are on the 

Council’s website. 

 

 

 

 

FUTURE DEVELOPMENT 

The Parish Council is monitoring 
developments with Harrogate Borough 
Council’s housing allocations policy which 
could have an impact on North Stainley in the 
future. In the meantime Councillors have been 
busy finding out about Neighbourhood 
Planning to see if this could be appropriate for 
North Stainley.  

The Parish Council urges all residents 

to respond to the forthcoming 

consultation being carried out by North 

Stainley Estate on proposals for further 

development.  

 

VACANCY ON PARISH COUNCIL 

There is a vacancy on the Parish Council due 
to the resignation of James Stuart-Mills who 
is leaving to concentrate on developing 
proposals for a new school in the village.  
If you would be interested in becoming a 
Councillor then further information is 
available in the Good Councillor’s Guide (3rd 
edition) which is available online at 
nalc.gov.uk  
Please contact the Clerk if you would like to 
join.  

 

Two life buoys are going to 

be installed by the Watermill 
Ponds, for use in 
emergencies only. 

 

Summer security advice from 

P.C.S.O. Sharon Wilson can be found at: 

www.northstainleyparishcouncil.btck.co.uk/News 

View the Council’s annual report online! 


